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Butt, Ra~tmond 

TO" 
Subject: RE: Op. Rochester 

Thank you. 

Ray. 

From: 
Sent: 24 March 2000 09:44 
To: Burt, Raymond 
Subject: Op. Rochester 

Ray, 

Just a note to detail two conversations have had with Professor Livesley. 

Yesterday he rang, after faxing through his comments/questions, to add a further question which was ~n 
the back of his mind - namely, 

What is the corporate responsibility for the management of the patients? 
He said this may become clear later on when we have replies regarding the Pharmacy Dept. etc. 

Today he rang with the following message for you - 

I:-J.e ~ould have no diffi£ul~ w~tsover 

allegations agaiiYS-tthe Ambulance Cre~ 

His e-mail address for your information is:- 

Margaret 
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